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APRIL 1, 2018  
  8:00 am:   Early Service    ||     8:30 am:   Breakfast 

              9:00 am:   Connection Bible Study 
                                Easter Egg Hunt (Preschool - Youth) 
                           10:30 am:  Worship 
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FRIDAY, APRIL 6, 6:30 PM  
 

HAMBURGERS AND THE DERBY! 
 

Help Raise Money for RAôs to go to camp! 
 

 

Currently, men needed to help RAõs get cars ready 
on Wednesday nights from 6:00 - 7:00 pm. 



     Two very important short term committees are 
working on the future of FBC Sanger. The Music 
Minister Search Committee is making progress.           
I have been part of a couple of their recent meetings. I 
know many would like this search to find completion 
quickly. I want to let you know they are working 
diligently, praying hard and making sure they follow a 
thorough process. We need to give them space and 
allow the process to continue without pressure. While 
they continue working, we, the members of FBC 
Sanger need to say thank you to Ty and the Worship 
Team for their work in leading us to Godôs Throne 
every Sunday. 
 

     The Vision Team is the second short term 
committee working on the future of FBC Sanger. We 
have met twice with the full committee. At this point, 
we are focused more on where the church is right 
now. Before we can think about the future, we need to 
determine the current state of the church. To assist in 
this process, we will be asking for volunteers to 
participate in a Church Health survey.  Our consultant, 
Bobby Cates, stated that 10% of the current 
attendance is the standard for this type of survey. The 
Vision Team hopes to get a higher percentage to 
participate. We will focus on getting a good random 
sampling of the church for this survey. The team took 
into account Church Members who attend Connect 
Bible Study by age groupings to determine the 
percentage of adults in each group of ages. We will 
utilize those percentages as we ask for volunteers to 
participate in the survey. If you would be willing to give 
an hour after church on Sunday, April 15, to 
participate in the survey, please mark the insert in this 
Sundayôs bulletin. A member of the Vision Team will 
then contact you with further details.  
 

     Continue praying for these teams as they seek 

Godôs Will for the future of FBC Sanger. 

 

 A couple guys who were not too smart drove their 
pickup truck into a lumberyard. One of them walked in 
the office and said, "We need some 4-by-2s." The 
clerk said, "You mean 2-by-4s, don't you?" The man 
said, "I'll go check," and went back to the truck.  He 
returned a minute later and said, "Yeah, I meant 2-by-
4s." "Alright. How long do you need them?" The 
customer paused for a minute and said, "Uh... I'd 
better go check." After awhile he returned to the office 
and said, "A long time. We're gonna build a house. 
 

ñSo likewise, whoever of you does not forsake all that 
he has cannot be My disciple.ò   Luke 14:33 NKJV 
 

Weôre building something eternal in this life and it 
requires regular adjustments where we sacrifice 
selfishness to choose obedience. It begins when we 
repent from our sin and choose to follow Jesus. But it 
doesnôt end there, everyday we must choose to be 
obedient. Everyday we will be tempted to be selfish at 
home, at work, and at church. If we donôt make an 
adjustment and obey the Lord, weôll slip back into 
selfishness and sin.  
 

I realized some time ago that our worship music is a 
lot like the sanctuary thermostat. It is impossible to 
please everyone! But unlike room temperature, the 
goal of worship is not to make us comfortable or 
please everyone. The goal is to please God, to 
worship and honor God. Some of us need to make an 
adjustment in how we look at and participate in 
worship. Itôs not the style of music that determines the 
effectiveness of worship, itôs the temperature of the 
heart. If your heart is on fire for God, it doesnôt matter 
the style or the quality of the music, you are there to 
worship! But if youôre there to be entertained or 
comfortable, that feeling will not last no matter how 
much you like the music.  
 

Is. 55:9: ñAs the heavens are higher than the earth, so 
are my ways higher than your ways and my thoughts 
than your thoughts.ò 
 
. Br. John Guerra - Associate Pastor  

      Pastorõs Pen 

Pastor Grant Bowles - Senior Pastor 

Necessary Adjustments 



For the Record - Mar 18, 2018  

Ryan Dunn - Youth Pastor  
ryan@fbcsanger.com  

SUMMER 2018  

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

§ June 9-14: Honduras Mission Trip
(Empowered Leadership only) 

§ June 23-29:  Memphis Mission Trip 
       (9-12th grade only) 

§ July 2-6: Youth Camp at Camp Copass   
       (6-8th grade only) 

  

  

Enrollment ............................................. 633 
New Members ............................................. 0 
Guests ......................................................... 3 
 

Attendance 
Adults (345 enrolled) ....................... éé.116 
Youth (167 enrolled).................................. 25 
Children (56 enrolled)................................ 15 
Preschool (58 enrolled) ............................. 16 
General Officers (7 enrolled) ....................... 2 

Total Sunday School ............................... 174 
 

Month of March 
Monthly Budget Needs .............. ..$82,049.00 
Received to Date (Mar) ............. ..$61,806.24 
Building Fund (Mar)....................... $6,265.00 

 

PARENT NEWSLETTER 
Sign up to receive the SSM Parent 

Newsletter.  Sign up in foyer or 
email Ryan at ryan@fbcsanger.com 

GODõS TABLE VOLUNTEER  
APPRECIATION LUNCH 

Sunday, Mar 25, 11:30 am.  If you didnõt 
sign up already, RSVP to church office by 

Friday at noon. 

REAL MEN  - MENõS CONFERENCE  
Friday, Mar 23 & Saturday, Mar 24 

Contact David Millican @ 940-391-1830.   

 

PAYMENTS DUE  MARCH 25 
 

$100 MEMPHIS MISSION TRIP 
 

$50 JR HIGH CAMP DEPOSIT 

UNT BSM LUNCH, WEDNESDAY, MAR 28 
If you would like to bake a cake or help    

serve, contact Tricia at 458-3602. 

 

Parental Guidance 
Conference 
April 20ñ21 
 FREE! 

 

Parental Guidance is a conference for 
today's parent! 

Friday: 6:30 - 8:30 pm 
Saturday: 8:00 am - 1:00 pm 

 

More information & sign up in foyer! 

ANNIE ARMSTRONG  EASTER OFFERING 

OUR GOAL: $10,000.00 
RECEIVED TO DATE: $ 12,198.00 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 

STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE  
The Stewardship Committee is taking a 

poll regarding donation preferences.  See 
this weekõs Connection Card.  Mark the   

options you would be interested in using. 

mailto:ryan@fbcsanger.com


 

WEEKLY CALENDAR! 

VOLUNTEERS IN PRESCHOOL 
 
 

March 25, 2018 
 

 
  

0-2 yr olds:  Open & Ava Nelms          
 

3 yr olds:     Meredith Ackerman & Open 
 
 

4-5 yr olds:  Jona & Jalie Gillam 

       Godõs Table Volunteers 
Î Mar  26:   J. Higgs class. 

Î Apr  02:   D. Friday & K. Nelson classes. 

Î Apr  09:   D. Dillon class. 

 

Mar 25- First Responders  
David Miller & Deryll Friday 

 

Mar 25- S.A.F.E. Team Duty 
David Miller & Frank Faulkner 

 

Mar 25 - Deacon of the Week 

Charles Kesseler 

Friday, Mar 23 & Saturday, Mar 24: Real 
Men Conference.  

Sunday, Mar 25: Palm Sunday. 

Sunday, Mar 25, 11:30 am: Godôs Table 
Appreciation Lunch. FLC. 

Wednesday, Mar 28, Noon: UNT BSM lunch.  

Friday, Mar 30: Church offices closed for 
Good Friday.  

Sunday, April 1: No Easter evening activities. 

CONNECTION CARD 

 
 
 
Î Pinewood Derby 
    Friday, April 6, 6:30pm 

 

Please RSVP if you  
plan to attend 

 
Î Answer Stewardship 
Committee Giving Poll 

REAL MEN  - MENõS CONFERENCE  
Friday, Mar 23, 7:00 - 9:00 pm 

Saturday, Mar 24, 8:00 am - Noon 
Location: Denton Bible Church 

LAST CHANCE!   
Contact David Millican for more info:  

940-391-1830 


